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MADISON POLICE DEPARTMENT 

News Release 

 
 

Update on Serious Traffic Crash which occurred in Madison on 

02/28/2021: 

 

During the afternoon of 3/01/2021, the injured driver involved 

in the motorcycle traffic crash on Interstate 55 on 2/28/2021 

succumbed to his injuries at the University of MS Medical 

Center.  He has been identified as Mitchell C. Brown, age 65, of 

Madison, MS.  The crash remains under investigation by Traffic 

Crash Investigators of the Madison Police Department.   

The men and women of the Madison Police Department extend 

their condolences as well as their thoughts and prayers to the 

family and friends of Mr. Brown. 
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